August 28, 1995

Mr. T. Gary Broughton

Vice President and Director, TMI
GPU Nuclear Corporation

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
P. 0. Pox 480

Middletown, PA 17057-0191

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION NO. 50-289/95-05
Dear Mr. Broughton:

This letter refers to your July 6, 1995 correspondence, in response to our
June 2, 1995 letter.

Thank you for providing the information on the bases for the Three Mile Island
Protective Action Recommendations Logic Diagram that was attached te your
letter. We will review the information and provide you with the results of
our review when it is completed.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
James H. Joyner
James H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No. 50-289

TS

E. L. Blake, Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge (Legal Counsel for GPUN)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

J. C. Fornicola, Director, Licensing and Regulatory Affairs

M. J. Ross, Director, Operations and Maintenance

TMI-Alert (TMIA)

J. S. Wetmore, Manager, TMI Licensing Department
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Mr. T. G. Broughton 2

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
J. Rogge, DRP

NRC Resident Inspector

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
PUBL.C

D. Screnci, PAD (2)

Distribution (VIA E-MAIL):

W. Dean, OEDO

R. Hernan, PD I-4, NRR

P. McKee, PD I-4, NRR

Inspection Program Branch, NRR (IPAS)

DOCUMENT NAME: G:\FRSSB.GRP\TMI9505.RL
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